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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
To:  Finance Department 
Cc:  City Clerk’s Office 
From:  Engineering Department 
Date:  2021-07-14 
Subject: Final Water Main Assessment:  Cunningham Street, from Onalaska 
      Avenue to Prospect Street 
 
 
Attached find the FINAL ASSESSMENTS to properties for construction of Water mains 
for work performed in 2020. 
 
Final assessment costs were adopted by the Common Council on 13 February, 2020 
(Resolution and Legistar file 20-0136). 
 
Final assessment amounts are either the same or less than original assessment 
amounts in all cases; thus, assessments do not need to go to Council again. 
 
Please process for payment.  If you have any questions, please contact this department 
at 789-7505. 
 
 
 
 
 
2021-07-14 


